

ancho Santa Fe School District

P.O. Box 809 Rancho Santa Fe. CA. 92067

(858)756-1141

Fax (858)756-0712

Vice-President Carlie Headapohl Richard Burdge

Board of Trustees Clerk Member Jim Depolo Scot Cheatham

Member Jim Cimino Superintendent Lindy Delaney

To whom it may concern;

I am writing this letter to inform you of the high quality of service and professionalism I have received from working with Brinks Services over the years and especially from Bill Brink. He was very persistent in meeting with me years ago in an attempt to have Rancho Santa Fe School District use Brinks Services as their main plumbing service. I was very confident and comfortable with what he told me and I jumped on board. Bill told me that I could call him anytime day or night with any problems and he provided me with his cell number to reach him directly.

The plumbers and staff of Brinks Services have done an excellent job in taking care of our needs. The work is always top notch and all of the jobs are completed in a timely and professional manner. This is especially of high importance being a school district, work windows are small and time lines are short. Brinks Services has always met the challenge. The work always turns out great when they are finished and Brinks keeps in constant contact with me ensuring my satisfaction with how the jobs are going. I feel confident in calling Brinks for any plumbing related issues and know that they will get handled without any problems. I highly recommend this company to anyone.

Sincerely,

Hank Mendez

Operations Director

Rancho Santa Fe School District